
This e-mail is to inform you that your county has been granted an additional sum of $30,296.00 
as a supplement to your current CVSF award.  This additional allocation can be utilized for any 
of your currently approved grant programming/initiatives, OR for any new 
programming/initiatives. 
 
Please note the following: 
 
— You will need to submit an Amendment (template attached) for the funds; if you are 
increasing the amount of a currently approved line-item initiative, please state the initiative 
name, how much you would like to add, and the reason “Supplemental award.”   If you are 
adding a new initiative for the funds, you will need to provide back-up documentation and 
details.  The Amendment needs to be received to MVAAGrants@michigan.gov by the close of 
business on Friday, February 18, 2022.  Amendments received after this date and time will not 
be accepted. 
 
—The amount will be added to our Grant Tracker as an additional line item, regardless of how 
you wish to utilize it, and it must be reported on separately.  (Please use a separate 
Reimbursement Request for the supplemental funds.) 
 
—As with the current FY22 CVSF Grant, the funds must be used to increase service provision 
and/or to connect veterans to benefits.   
 
—Funds must be utilized prior to the close of FY22 (September 30, 2022).   
 
—The funds will be compensated on a reimbursement basis.  
 
All best, 
 
MVAA Grants Team 
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